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Comments: I do not believe you should shut down any parts of the CNF to motorized use. Snow machines do not

harm the surrounding environment, in fact foot traffic, horse, and bike leave more of a foot print in the spring

through fall months then snow machines do in the winter. There are aleady strict regulations in place to prevent

any damage snowmachines could cause by having minimum snow depths before access can be obtained. I

would just like to add that the CNF is there for everyone to enjoy and use, please do not kowtow to outside

pressures and mass spam messages from environmentalists organizations that do not even live nor spend time

in this great state or our beautiful wild lands. Leave Alaska to Alaskans who know how to love, enjoy, and

preserve our great state..


